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I would like to speak in opposition of SB 697.  

We ask our younger generation to stand up and protect this great country. Your 

freedoms rely on the work they do to keep us safe. Yet you want to limit them from 

possessing legal firearms. This law is an absolute waste of taxpayers' money. Let's 

enforce the current laws we already have.  

An Aumsville Oregon man was arrested for felony possession of 36 firearms, Body 

armor, stolen vehicle and fentanyl pills last May. He served 10 days in county and is 

on probation. From what I heard they are giving his guns back to a family member. 

This is ridiculous!!  

Bad guys don't follow laws! Spineless Judges are not keeping us safe!  


